
 
 

Waste Disposal Facility: Operating hours during the public holidays 3 August and 9 August 2016 
Notice is hereby given that household refuse removal services will operate as normal during the 

public holiday on the 09th of August 2016. 
On Wednesday, 03rd of August 2016 the waste disposal facilities will be closed and there will be no 

waste removal done. This waste removal will take place on Thursday, 04 August 2016. 
 

For enquiries related to waste management contact Mr G. Slingers at 023 616 8010 or email 
gslingers@langeberg.gov.za 
 
For all emergencies and customer service please contact the 24/7 Call Centre at 0860 88 1111 
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MUNICIPAL MANAGER 
Langeberg Municipality 
Private Bag X2 
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